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Removal of gas power 

I am a student at San Jose State University and I agree that California should step away from 
using gas in homes and businesses. A neighbor of mine during the summer, had a gas leak in 

their home which caught on fire quickly. It was a terrible experience for them to endure and 
many others have dealt with this at some point. Unfortunately, many of these homes are powered 
by gas and shifting away from that can be beneficial to the climate as well as everyoneâ€™s 

safety. I feel that the older generation does not endure change freely and because of that many of 
those companies does not care about gas in everyoneâ€™s homes as long as they are making a 

profit on it. What I would like to understand is, if we shift to clean electricity wouldnâ€™t that 
make as much as profit as gas would or more? I understand it is difficult to fully step away from 
using gas and coal to power up electricity however, the world is changing and so is technology. 

Technology is not the same as how it was 20 years ago and it is continuously evolving, so having 
that transition is beneficial for everyone.  

Thank you, 




